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Paulette Weiser and the 
Weiser Family Reunion 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Conrad Weiser Family Association members at the 
Conrad Weiser Homestead State Park, June 2023 

 
Paulette Weiser, SGS Assistant Director and Librarian, 
helped plan and attended a family reunion near 
Womelsdorf PA in late June. She also serves on the  

 1931 Census 
Canadian census just 
released 

At this time, you can browse 
the 1931 Census by sub-
district. In collaboration with 
our partners, Ancestry® and 
FamilySearch International, 
we are presently indexing and 
verifying all the fields in this 
census, including the first 
name and last name fields. 
Once complete, all fields will 
be searchable 
through Census Search. To 
follow the progress of this 
initiative, consult the 
page Preparing the 1931 
Census. 
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board of the Conrad Weiser Family Association, the 
descendant members being international in scope. The 
reunion at the PA State Park at Conrad’s Homestead 
had nearly 100 cousins meet for two programs about 
Conrad’s life on Saturday. 
 
They could also participate in a walking tour of downtown 
Reading PA on Friday, which Conrad helped found in 
1748 and lay out and where he had an early trading 
store. 
 
Weiser descendants could also tour Historic Trappe, 
which has strong ties to the family of Conrad’s daughter 
Anna Maria and her husband Henry Melchior 
Muhlenberg, an important early leader in the Lutheran 
Church in the American colonies.  
 
Planning and holding a reunion to help family members 
get better acquainted, share family information, and learn 
more about the family’s heritage is a great way to 
expand your family’s genealogical awareness and build 
your family trees.     
 
Next summer Paulette will attend another Weiser family 
reunion in south central North Dakota of the 
descendants of her paternal grandparents who farmed 
there. Those reunions have been held every five years 
since 1963! 

 

 

 
“There are only two lasting bequests we can give our 
children – one is roots, and the other, wings” 
–  Hodding Carter, American journalist and author. 

 

  



 

MyHeritage Library Edition 
Updates 
Remember to access MyHeritage Library 
Edition from our Sunflower Genealogy 
Website 
 

What an exciting month! In May 2023, there 
were 46 million records added from 30 
collections around the world: Belgium, Canada, 
Finland, New Zealand, Scotland, Spain, the 
U.K. and the U.S. The collections include birth, 
marriage, divorce, death, military, 
naturalization, and student records. 

  
Looking for a New Webmaster 
 
Kathryn Smith will be resigning at the end of 
the year. If you are interested in becoming our 
new webmaster, please contact any board 
member.  

Kathryn will be available for training. 

 

 


